
Memo To : The College Community 

From: Edward J. Bloustein 

Several friends of Kate Housekeeper and Ellie Siegel and of their 

families have sent in sums of money which have been used to establish 

two memorial funds. Kate's and Ellie's families will ultimately decide 

on a fitting use to put each fund at the College. 

Members of the community wishing to join their gifts in this 

common effort will be most welcome. Contributions can be sent or made 

in person to Florence Burggraf at the Development Office in the Barn. 
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